
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Randall Hicks <r@rthicksconsult.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 3:42 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: 'Greg Boans'; 'Dean Chumbley'; Jim Burnett; ccottrell@jdmii.com; 'Dale Littlejohn' 
Subject: Murchison War Horse 3H 
Attachments: E-mail Murchison War Horse Federal Com 1H C-144small.pdf 

Mike 

It is my understanding that the surface use agreement with COG has been worked out because the drilling schedule 
provided to Greg shows the War Horse 3H set to spud in 20-30 days. Assuming that the drilling schedule does not 
change, we would like the War Horse 3H permit reviewed in 15 days, so we can begin construction of a location. 

Note, I have copied the COG folks on this email because I know COG must formally notify OCD that the surface 
agreement is signed and we Murchison can prfrceetiffs planned.; 

I see that OCD has scanned the approved APD for 

WAR HORSE FEDERAL COM No. 001H 

I did not see the COA for this BLM-approved permit, but I assume we are good for pits as we sent BLM the application on 
10/18/ 12 (attached). These two wells are close to each other and we have tried to make it easy to review both at the 
same time. 

I will call tomorrow to see if there is anything I can do to facilitate the review. 

Randall Hicks 
RT Hicks Consultants 
Office: 505-266-5004 
Cell: 505-238-9515 
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